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Empowering Learners for their future 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

This Week P&C Meeting   Zone 

Swimming 

Carnival 

 

Next Week Vegetable 

Week 

Young Leaders 

 

  Big Vegie 

Crunch 

 

Coming Soon   Riverina 

Swimming 

Carnival 

  

Congratulations to all students who 
participated in the Small Schools Swimming 
competition last week. It was a great day at the 
pool with some excellent swimming. This year 
Binya was the best team in the pool, taking out 
the championship trophy for the day in overall 
points. Thank you to parents who helped time 
keep on the day and transport their children to 
the event. This Thursday, Mikayla and Riley will 
be our representatives at the zone carnival. We 
would like to wish them both the best of luck.  

Our year 6 students are looking forward to 
travelling to the Young Leaders Conference in 
Sydney next Monday. All 6 students will travel 
with Mr Hurley and Miss Orellana to the 
conference on Sunday, to listen to some 
inspirational speakers talk about their 
leadership journey, to inspire and promote 
leadership skills within our students.  

Enjoy the last week of February. 

Jason Hurley 

Principal 

Library will be each 

Thursday 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fvegetables-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw3m9c1zArypVkFgwnGMLP9v&ust=1582593034468000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKCyntaA6ecCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

What is The Big Vegie Crunch?  
 

Did you know that only around 6% of Australian children eat enough vegetables? To help our 
community do better, our school will be taking part in The Big Vegie Crunch (part of Vegetable 
Week) at 10am on Thursday 5

th
 March  

 

Primary schools across NSW will be joining together to break the record for the most students 
crunching vegetables: 

50 260 students crunching simultaneously (2018 record)  

14 991 students crunching at other times over Vegetable Week (2019 record) 

 

What can you do to help?  

Pack a container of vegetables (not fruit this time) for your child to eat on Thursday 5
th
 March 

Remember to keep serving up the vegetables at home and in your children’s lunchboxes! 
 

If you require more information on what activities our school is doing over Vegetable Week, 
please contact the school or your child’s teacher.  



K-3 News Days: 
Monday:  Emma + Izzy 

Tuesday:  Stevie + Lexi + Lara 

Wednesday:  Bree + Cruze + Macey 

Term 1 News Topics- as decided by K-3 
 

Week 5: All about my family  

Week 6: When we were babies  

Week 7: Hospital stories (what we know about hospitals or times we have visited) 

Week 8: Favourite song  

Week 9: Bring in a home -made creation to share 

Week 10: My favourite breed of dog and facts 

Week 11: Free News  


